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V.        Unfinished Business   

None 

 

VI. New Business 

The Hayes Biology building is under theft and vandalism during the weekend hours.  Is the campus 

patrolled during the weekend? They received damage to the greenhouse and a department vehicle.  

 

Employee Insurance rates will increase slightly this fiscal year.  Check the ERS website for more 

information. 

 

In reference to the budget, what does a department do when they need supplies and there is no money 

available in their budget?  Will the expenses be covered? 

 

A rumor was introduced involving Grounds and Custodial Services.  The rumor states both departments 

will be dissolved and out-sourced by the next fiscal year.  A second rumor states Print Shop and Supply 

Center will be dissolved next.  Dr. Simmons and Dr. Lassen are invited to attend the next Staff Senate 

meeting in July to address this rumor. 

 

VII.  Good of the Order 

Sharlene Hatch announced Degree Audit training will be held July 19-28, 2011 for advisors.  A campus 

announcement will be sent to employees with a link to register for the workshop. 

 

VIII. Adjournment 

Motion was made by Linda Turner to adjourn, Irma Jones seconded, and all were in favor.  

The meeting was adjourned at 10:48 a.m. 
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